
Oliver Hoban

From: Kershaw, Bernard A 
Sent: 09 July 2024 13:53
To: Development Control
Cc: Hutchinson, Rachel; Tideswell, Jane; Crossman, Catherine; Shorter, Christian
Subject: RE: 4/24/2130/0F1 - WORKSHOP AND PREMISES, OUTRIGG, ST BEES

RE: 4/24/2130/0F1 - WORKSHOP AND PREMISES, OUTRIGG, ST BEES 
 
Good afternoon 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above planning application. This response from 
the Joint Emergency Management and Resilience Team relates to emergency planning 
arrangements in the unlikely event of an incident occurring at Sellafield Ltd. The Sellafield site is 
currently covered by the provision of the Radiation (Emergency Preparedness and Public 
Information) Regulations 2019. 
 
The location of the land is situated outside of an area referred to as the Detailed Emergency 
Planning Zone (DEPZ), therefore no direct liaison with the applicant is required in relation to 
warning and informing information. However, it is advisable to signpost the applicant to the 
Cumberland Council Emergency Planning webpage which will assist with general information 
about the Sellafield Site, please see link below: 
 
https://legacy.cumberland.gov.uk/emergencyplanning/supportingpages/industrialsites.asp 
 
There are no objections to the proposed works. 
 
 
Bernard Kershaw 
Emergency Planning Advisor  
On behalf of Jonathab Burgess Resilience Manager  
Joint Emergency Management and Resilience (JEMR)Team 
Westmorland and Furness and Cumberland Council 
Westmorland and Furness Council ‘s Assisant Chief Executive’s Service  
Penrith Fire Station 
Carleton Avenue Penrith CA10 2FA 

  
 

 
Please be aware that I work flexible hours so whilst this is a convenient time for me to send 
this email I do no expect a response from you outside your normal working hours 
 


